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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 10:26 AM

To: 'Vi LaBelle'; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: mark@scpateam.com; Sutter, Todd (CI-StPaul); Spong, Amy (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 295 Summit Avenue Carriage House Restoration Project

Vi, 

We spoke just now and Ms. Moermond is going to amend the extension to December 17.  I will amend the resolution to 

reflect the new date.  This will go to City Council on December 17.   Amy will respond to your email when she gets back 

to her office.   

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Vi LaBelle [mailto:Vi@scpateam.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 9:04 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
Cc: mark@scpateam.com; Sutter, Todd (CI-StPaul); Spong, Amy (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 295 Summit Avenue Carriage House Restoration Project 

 

Hi Mai, 
Thank you for your time today to discuss the possible extension of the permit approval due on December 3, 2014 per you 
letter of November 21.2014. 
 
Todd Sutter, City of St. Paul Building Inspector (651-266-9024) stated: 
 
He was not included in the initial inspection of this property site project and would like to schedule a meeting on site to 
inspect the completed restoration that has been done with a HPC representative.  He also needs the HPC approval letter 
that is usually issued at the time the Building Permit is released by the City. 
 
He is booked solid until the second week of December 12/8/14 – 12/12/14.  Please advise when the HPC representative 
is available to meet on site to review the project so that when he signs off on the permit, it is approved by all. 
 
Please Note:   
As you indicated that you will be in contact with Amy Spong today at a 9 AM hearing, please advise if she can provide 
some dates and times in the second week of December to coordinate the inspection ----if you can extend the deadline of 
12/3/14 per your letter to the second week of December. 
 
Also, ask Amy if she can provide a copy of the HPC Approval Letter of the detail that is usually issued at the time the 
permit is released.  Please email the HPC Approval to Mark Saliterman at mark@scpateam.com with a copy to me at 
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vi@scpateam.com.  Also, if a hard copy of this approval can be brought to the final inspection by the HPC representative - 
that would be great. 
 
Vi La Belle for Mark Saliterman 
952-920-8555 
  


